
Monday, May 1  PRINCIPAL APPRECIATION DAY!  

Mon-Fri, May 8-12  Staff Appreciation week (watch for details from PTSA) 

Tuesday, May 9  WV School Board Meeting / HS Library  7:00PM 

Wednesday, May 10  2 hour late start—student may arrive at 10:45AM 

Sunday, May 14  Happy Mother’s Day! 

Tuesday, May 23  WV School Board Meeting / HS Library   7:00PM 

Wednesday, May 24  THANK YOU—Volunteer Dessert  2:15-3:15PM 

Monday, May 29  NO SCHOOL—Memorial Day observed 

Tues-Fri, May 23-29  ALL library books due back (on your library day) 

   FOR YOUR CALENDAR 

THE  
COTTONWOOD HOWL! 

Office email:  cw-office@wvsd208.org 

Website:  cw.wvsd208.org 

Office:   972-5520 

WV Childcare:    965-9766 

Bus Garage:   972-5590 

Child Nutrition:   972-6040
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A message from  Mrs. Siguenza, our Principal! 
Happy Spring!   
Our third, fourth and fifth  graders have been engaged in 
taking the Smarter Balanced Assessment Consortium 
(SBAC).  We appreciate that they are getting plenty of 
sleep and eating healthy.  We are really proud of how 
hard they are all working and concentrating on the    
assessment.   

May 10th 

LATE 
START 

Remember that students may 
not arrive at school until 

10:45AM 
NO BREAKFAST SERVED 

Registering all new students for 
school year 2023-2024.  
Please be sure to tell your  

friends and neighbors. 

Breakfast  
is served from  

8:30-8:40AM 
Students driven to school can’t be late 

for class due to eating breakfast.  
Please plan your morning accordingly. 

Thank you. 

Volunteer Dessert 
Wednesday, May 24th  
2:15—3:15PM 
 
 

 

This is a time for the Cottonwood 
staff to say THANK YOU  
to our wonderful volunteers. Please 
come enjoy some tasty desserts as 
we celebrate YOU. 

Only 31 more  

days of school! 

MOVING???? 
If you are moving after the 
school year is over, please let 

the office know as soon as possible.  We are starting to 
make preliminary numbers for next year’s classes and 
this information is vital.  Thank you. 

 Mrs. Siguenza  
Transportation changes 
With the end of the school year approaching, the 
number of transportation calls/changes seems to be 
increasing.  Please try to keep calls to a minimum 
as much as possible.  Also, please do not just 
email/text the teacher.  You need to call the office 
also, so we can provide a note at the end of the day 
(especially in case there is a substitute that day.)  

HOT WEATHER REMINDERS 
 from our school nurse, Mrs. Macias. 

 

* Dress for hot weather (not winter clothes) 
* Drink plenty of water  
* Wear a hat to help keep face out of the sun. 
We have had a lot of kids overheated after recess/mileage 
club.  Please remind your student that they need to pace 

themselves when it is so hot outside.  Thank you. 

Honoring those who served 


